

Name: _____ Date: _____

Reading Comprehension

Garrin Goes To The Game

It was the biggest game of the year and Garrin wanted to go. He had talked with his parents about going. They told him if his grades were good, he could go. Garrin hated to do spelling. It was boring. He really wanted to go to the game. He got his Nana to call out the words. His big sister called out the words and his parents did too. Garrin did all of the things he should do in his spelling book. He worked so hard.

Finally, the big day had arrived. It was the night of the big basketball game and it was also spelling test day. He woke up spelling the words out loud. He was going to do his best. He studied all the way to school. It was time for the test. He listened carefully as his teacher called out the words and he wrote each word carefully. He had to wait until the end of the day when the teacher handed out the graded test papers to find out how he did. The teacher called out his name and he went to get his paper but he was so afraid to look at it. Slowly he looked down at the paper and there was a 90 at the top of his paper with a sticker on it. He was going to the game!

Directions: Read passage carefully then answer the questions.

1. Where did Garrin want to go?
 - a. He wanted to go to school
 - b. He wanted to go to the basketball game
 - c. He wanted to go to the party

2. Who did he ask if he could go to the game?
 - a. His parents
 - b. His Nana
 - c. His sister

3. What did Garrin have to do to go to the game?
 - a. Pass his math test
 - b. Be nice to his sister
 - c. Pass his spelling test

4. Why was Garrin afraid to look at his test paper?
 - a. He was afraid he couldn't go to the game
 - b. He was scared he had made an A
 - c. He was afraid of his teacher

5. Which person did NOT call out the spelling words for Garrin?
- a. His Nana
 - b. His friend Max
 - c. His sister
6. What did his teacher put on his paper?
- a. A sticker
 - b. A sad face
 - c. Nothing

Directions: Write Fact or Opinion on the line for each sentence.

7. Basketball is the best sport. _____
8. Garrin does not like spelling. _____
9. Garrin got a 90 on his spelling test. _____
10. His nana is a great person. _____

